
 

 

 
 
Friday 8th March 2024  
  
Dear Parents,  
  
Author's Assemble - Friday 15th March at Buxton Crescent Hotel.  
  
On Friday 15th March, Year 6 have been invited to the Author’s Assemble event at the Crescent 
Hotel.  
  
The children will have the opportunity to meet local author Berlie Doherty, who will be talking to 
the children about her books.   
Meeting a real-life author is a wonderful way to spark our children's love of storytelling and their 
enthusiasm for reading and writing for pleasure.   
  

Information about Berlie can be found here https://berliedoherty.com/  

  
The children will also have the opportunity to meet with other authors and take part in activities.  
  
We will be walking down to the Crescent at 9.15am and will back at school by lunchtime. The 
children will need a snack and to wear suitable shoes for walking into town.  
  
There is a voluntary donation of £1 per child for this activity.  
  
Yours sincerely,  
  
  
  
  
Mrs A Nuttall     Mr J Kilgallon  
 

https://berliedoherty.com/

